
Hello, 
 
One correction, we meant to say that we offer support for (and have no issues with) the Storage Shed 
plans for Eric and Danielle Wood. 
 
Regards, 
Beth + Neil Blecherman 
241 Menlo Oaks Drive, 
Menlo Park 
 
 
 
 
My husband and I live at 241 Menlo Oaks Drive, down the street from Danielle and Eric Woods.   We 
have reviewed the plans, have no issues, and support their storage shed plans. 
 
We are happy to provide any other information to you if needed. But again, we have no issues with their 
plan and think it would be an important addition to their property. 
 
Here are some other issues we would like to share: 
1) There have been many bike thefts in Menlo Park since the pandemic started. Their bike was stolen as 
well as a bike trailer. It’s important to have an enclosed area to lock the bikes in. 
2) The storage shed would offer privacy and additional safety. Many people walk down that street and 
look into houses. It is safer to not be so exposed. Not too far from the area, I had someone stake me out 
and then I was mugged (they knocked me over and stole my phone). 
  
Regards, 
Beth and Neil Blecherman 
241 Menlo Oaks Drive 
650-269-2460 
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